
NOTICE OF OFFICE
CLOSING

The Law Office of John A. Pillar
will close on March 31, 2025.
All  clients  having  either
pending  or  closed  legal
matters  handled  by  John A.
Pillar are urged to pick up their
files at the Law Offices of John
A. Pillar located at 150 Green
Commons  Drive,  Pittsburgh,
PA 15243 prior to March 31,
2025. Please call John A. Pillar
at  412-980-5088  to  ensure
that  your  files  will  be ready
when you arrive.


